
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CRIMINAL JUSTICE DIVISION GRANT 
 
DATE: March 23, 2010 
  
 
In an effort to enhance efficiencies and effectiveness of law enforcement services we are 
requesting Board approval of the Criminal Justice Division Grant.  If approved by the Board 
and if the grant is awarded, the monies received will be used to purchase laptop computers 
and video cameras for District police vehicles.      
 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Criminal Justice Division Grant 
as presented. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez     Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools    Executive Director for District Operations 


